From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Road Conditions For This Weekend
Date: Thursday, January 31, 2019 10:40:57 PM
Hello,

We are expecting rain/snow/rain/snow tonight thru Monday. Most of the snow is to fall on
Saturday, Sunday and Monday making driving conditions difficult. High winds are in the
forecast and can cause power outages. We will do all we can to keep the roads open but it has
potential to be a difficult weekend in terms of the weather. Please watch weather forecasts for

updated information.

If you choose to come please be prepared for the storms. Make sure you have chains for your
vehicle. Bring extra supplies in case conditions cause you to stay longer than you planned.

Please drive carefully. We have had a number of folks slip off road this Winter and do
damage to their vehicles and our trees, i.e. the apple tree on the left as you get on Wheeler
from 108 is no more.

Remember to park your vehicles away from the road so the snow plow can get through.

Thank you for your cooperation during this beautiful winter season in the Park.

Wanda
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